Clearwater Fundamental Middle School Voluntary Science Classroom Donation 2018 – 2019



Dear Parents:

The science teachers of Clearwater Fundamental Middle School are looking forward to offering a variety of laboratory and hands on experiences to their students this 2018 – 2019 school year. This type of curriculum design requires extra time and materials. The county budget does not cover many of the diverse laboratory activities that the Science Department has planned for the students this year.

The Science Department is accepting donations in any amount to help offset the expense to our school. The estimated cost per student for science materials is \$5 - \$10. Any amount is appreciated, and if you are unable to donate, your child's grade will not be affected in any way nor will your child be denied the opportunity to participate in the program. Unless otherwise directed in writing, any funds left in a teacher's science account at the end of the year will be moved to a school science account for use by the science department in future years.

Any donation given will be greatly appreciated and is considered a tax-deductible donation. If you wish to donate money, please fill out the bottom of this letter and return a check to your child's science teacher with your contribution by September 7th. If you wish to donate online, you can do so at https://www.pcsb.org/clearwaterfund-ms.

Thank you for your support of the CFMS Science Department.

Sincerely,

Dr.	G.P.	Fatolitis,	Ed.D.
	4.7	1 www.	

Studen	t Name:
Parent	Name:
	I would like to make a voluntary donation to my child's science class. PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO : Clearwater Fundamental Middle School and in the MEMO LINE write Dr. Fatolitis's Science Class. Please include this bottom portion of the flyer with your donation. PLEASE NO CASH . We are now accepting donations online at https://www.pcsb.org/clearwaterfund-ms . Click on the ONLINE PAYMENTS box located on the left then click on the boxes that apply. Donation Amount: